



CC: Leorge Tong

Gary D. Maynard Director

Oklahoma Department of Corrections

"Protecting You Is Our Mission"

March 22, 1993

Nita Cochran Cherokee Nation P. O. Box 948 Tahlequah, OK 74465

Dear Ms. Cochran:

Thank you for your assistance in obtaining permission for our agency to use the Council Chambers East on March 29, 1993, from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

This is the first time our meeting has been scheduled in the Tahlequah area. Your facility will be convenient and stimulating for our staff.

Sincerely,

Linda Cheatham, Team Supervisor Probation and Parole

Northeast Region, District I

LYC:jef